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Transport is working to repair landslip 
damage that will make Moss Vale 
Road more resilient to the impacts of 
future severe weather events. 

Work begins on Wednesday 17 May 2023 to 
repair the first of seven landslip sites on 
Cambewarra Mountain. 

 

What work are we doing?  
Transport has engaged specialist contractors who 
will supply qualified workers and equipment to 
complete these repairs. 

The work includes: 

• removing loose rocks, soil and trees from the 
site 

• installing ‘soil nails’ (long metal rods) that will 
add strength to the damaged slope 

• applying ‘geomesh’ (a layer of high strength 
wire mesh and durable turf mat underlay) to 
stabilise the slope and retain surface material. 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
Work will begin on site 28, which is the first of 
seven sites (see the map on the next page). 

Start: Wednesday 17 May 2023  

End: Wednesday 7 June 2023, weather 
permitting 

Working hours are 7pm to 5am, Sunday to 
Thursday nights. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may experience: 

• increased travel times during work hours as 
the road will be closed in both directions 

• minor traffic delays outside the work hours as 
this section of road will remain limited to single 
lane only with traffic control and speed 
restrictions 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

 

Managing our impacts 
Transport has developed a plan to complete work 
on site 28 to minimise the impacts on residents 
and traffic. 

This includes: 

• working at night (7pm to 5am) to minimise 
impact on peak traffic times 

• working through the week (Sunday to 
Thursday nights) to avoid impact on weekend 
traffic 

• stopping work regularly (start of each hour, 
beginning at 8pm) to provide traffic access 
through the work site during work hours 

• always giving priority access to emergency 
services. 

The current single lane access will be in place 
outside of work hours. 

 

First stage begins to restore full road 
access at Cambewarra Mountain 

Repairs begin on first of seven landslip sites 
May 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wodi Wodi people of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Contact us 
 

02 4421 1610 or 131 700 

 

southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

PO Box 477 
Wollongong, NSW 2520 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/mvr_repairs 

 

Location of work area  

 

Next steps 
Our specialist geotechnical engineering 
consultants have submitted designs for repairs on 
the remaining six sites on Cambewarra Mountain 
(sites 22 to 27). 

We aim to begin a tender process as soon as 
possible to secure contractors for this work 

We will keep the community informed as work 
progresses. 

Stay up to date 
Read more about the natural 
disaster recovery repair work on 
Moss Vale Road at: 
nswroads.work/mvr_repairs 

 

Subscribe to our email notifications: 

southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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